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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We are getting closer to the Victorious Entrance to the Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon Won Gung.  

 

As we continue to prepare let us keep in mind the Cheon Il Guk Motto: 

 

In the 13th year of the Cheon Il Guk when we attend the Creator Heavenly Parent substantially, 

let us, the blessed families around the world, become true sons and true daughters of Cheon Il 

Guk who fulfill our responsibility as the chosen people in unity with True Parents! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Family Church Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


